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Handover & Oath  Taking  Ceremony 

Eid-ul-Fitr Gathering  2022

The newly elected BAHK Executive Committee 2022-2024 has taken their oath by the chief  patron 
of the association, HE Ms. Ismat Ara, the CG of the Consulate General of Bangladesh, on  the 30th 
of April 2022 at BAHK premises and took over the charges. 
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As of tradition, BAHK arranged a community 
 gathering  on  the 2nd of  May 2022  after  Eid 
Prayers  at  the  park  adjacent  to  the  Kowloon 
Mosque.  Members  have  been  served  with 
traditional  semai  and  light refreshments.  
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 Resumption of Face-to Face Classes of  BAHK Bangla School

Courtesy Visit to Bangladesh Consulate General of Hong Kong

BAHK Bangla School resumed its face-to-face
 class on the 14th of May 2022. The schooling 
was adjourned due to the pandemic restriction
 of the HKSAR.  

The  newly elected  Executive  Committee of the  Bangladesh  Association  of  Hong  Kong  (BAHK) 
made a courtesy visit to the Consulate General of Bangladesh, Hong Kong, while  called  up  by  the 
CG HE, Ms. Ismat Ara. The EC was warmly welcomed and griped with honor by consulate officials.  
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 Introduction of the New Executive Committee 2022-2024

At the Pakistan Club 

The  Executive  Committee  2022 - 2024 
has been officially introduced among the 
members  at  a  ceremony  at  the  Pakistan 
club on the 4th of  June  2022  afternoon. 
Representative  of  the  Chief  Patron  of  the  Association,  Consul  Kamrul  Hasan  of  the  Consulate 
General of Bangladesh, introduced the EC. 

 Eid-ul-Fitr Reunion
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BAHK arranged  an  Eid - ul - Fitr  reunion  program for  the  members  at  Pakistan Club  on  the  4th 
of June 2022  evening. BAHK  Bangla  school  students  performed  a  cultural  show on  the  occasion. 
BAHK members and their families attended the event and exchanged Eid greetings. 
  



Eid-ul-Adha Gathering after the Eid Jamaat

As  of  tradition, BAHK 
arranged a community  

At the Kowloon Park 

gathering on the 10th of July 2022 after Eid Prayers at the park adjacent to the Kowloon Mosque. 
Members have been served with traditional semai and light refreshments.   

Eid-ul Adha Reunion

BAHK  arranged  an  Eid - ul - Adha  reunion 
program for the members at Pakistan Club on 
the 16th of July 2022 evening. Consul General 
of  the  Consulate  General  of  Bangladesh  in 
Hong Kong, Ms. Israt Ara, graced the program 
as the  chief  guest. BAHK  members  and  their 
families attended the program and exchanged 
Eid greetings.  
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“We want to take this opportunity to  thank The Bangladesh Association 
of  Hong  Kong, who has swiftly  responded  and supported  the  appeal  by 
calling for donations among their circle. 100% of the funds collected will 
be utilized to cope with the needs in Bangladesh.” - UNICEF Hong Kong

Certificate of Appreciation received from UNICEEF
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Donation Collection and Distribution to the Flood-Affected People 
in Bangladesh

Handed over a cheque to UNICEF on 08 July 2022 for Relief Distribution
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Relief  Distribution directly to Flood Victims on 27 July 2022 
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Relief  Distribution directly to Flood Victims on 05 August 2022 
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